
Ref. No. MCHI/PRES/13-14/025 

 
October 1, 2013 

 
To, 
All Members of MCHI-CREDAI &  

MCHI-CREDAI Units 

 
Dear Friends,  
 
Attached please find a notice on “The Real Estate (Regulation and Development) Bill 
2013” published by Lok Sabha Secretariat, Parliament of India where the Standing 
Committee on Urban Development has invited comments/ suggestions/objections 
from our members. 
  
Needless to mention the importance and ramifications of the bill if passed in its 
current form. Hence all members are requested to read it thoroughly, sent their 
comments /suggestions/objections, if any.  
 
Kindly send the inputs latest by 6th Oct 2013. We wish to submit the same by 8th Oct 
2013. The copy of the bill is attached herewith for info and necessary action 
immediately.  
 
We await revert from all for a consolidated and comprehensive representation from 
our members on secretariat@mchi.net  
  
Regards,  
For MCHI-CREDAI 

 
       Sd/- 
Vimal Shah 

President 
 
Encl: As above 


